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Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Delta Ollie D Ruby Ava R Serena Lucy 

Finn David Riley Scarlet Max Oscar 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Frankie Evie-Mae Lily Wi Lillie Elijah Jacob W 

Rose Lilly B Ethan Sophie Hannah Harry 

Attendance 

Rec P, Rec M 95% Expected Attendance 

Y1 C, Y2F, Y2M 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y5/6 C, Y6K 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y3/4G, Y4/5K 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y1D 82% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y3/4M 78% COVID 

Collecting Children 

If you are sending older children  

to collect a younger child, they  

must be at least16 years old.  

 

Unfortunately, we will not be able to let your 

child leave if the child collecting is not yet 16. 

 
World Autism Week 

Next week we are supporting  

World Autism Week. Children will  

be taking part in a range of  

activities to develop their  

understanding of the different elements of 

living with autism. I will be sharing images of 

work and activities completed. 

Peer Listeners 

Our group of peer listeners  

completed their training this 

week so will now be able to  

start supporting our KS2 children. The 8 year 

6 children are being supported closely by 

Mrs Denovan and Elaine Wright. 

 

Diary Dates 

 

• 28.03.22 – Art Week 

• 09.04.22 – Easter Holidays start 

• 19.04.22 – Reception offers published 

• 25.04.22 – School starts 

• 09.05.22 - SATS week 

• 27.05.22 – Half Term 

• 07.06.22 – School starts 

• 15.07.22 – INSET day  

• 22.07.22 – Summer Holidays 

 

Winding wheel 

Our Year 3 children were  

amazing this week when they  

performed their group dance at the 

Winding Wheel Dance Festival. They have 

worked really hard over the last few weeks 

and made staff and parents very proud. 

Well done!! 

 

World Maths Day 

This Wednesday we supported  

World Maths Day by completing  

a wide range of maths activities  

and challenges across school.  

Our children followed the theme from the story 

book ‘One is a snail, 10 is a crab. The range of 

work completed from Nursery to year 6 was 

great to see both in class and on class dojo. 

 

 

Collecting early 

We have had a number of children  

collected early recently. If you have  

an appointment and you do not  

have anyone else to collect your child, please 

can you let the office know at least the day 

before. 


